Red Ribbon Week Resolution

WHEREAS, this week has been declared nationwide as "Red Ribbon Week;" and

WHEREAS, the abuse of drugs, tobacco and alcohol has reached epidemic stages in our
nation; and

WHEREAS, the best ways to reduce demand for illegal drugs is through visible, unified
efforts of prevention education; and

WHEREAS, our community will use this week to join with others throughout the nation to
demonstrate a commitment to a healthy, drug-free lifestyle by wearing and displaying red
ribbons and participating in drug-free awareness activities; and

WHEREAS, Lamar CISD is steadfast and committed to a drug-free community and has
committed its efforts and resources to drug-abuse prevention education;

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Lamar CISD Board of Trustees recognizes the
week of October 23-31, 2023 as Red Ribbon Week, and encourages all staff and
community to acknowledge this event.

Adopted this 19t day of September 2023.

Mandi Bronsell, President

Kay Danziger, Secretary
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